NEWAGE

Govt urged to fix tuition fees for pvt schools, colleges

Staff Correspondent

THE Guardians Unity Forum submitted a memorandum to the Prime Minister's Office on Wednesday, urging the government to fix a monthly tuition fee for students for private schools and colleges and also to cancel the primary school certificate exam this year.

The managing committees of well known educational institutions, out of their greed for money, put pressure on the guardians in different ways - sometimes showing new sector of expenditure and sometimes employing inexperienced and unnecessary teachers

and staff, they alleged in the memorandum, said a press release.

General secretary of the forum Md Selimuddin along with guardians from different schools was present while submitting the memoran-dum signed by the forum's

chairman, Ziaul Kabir Dulu. In the memorandum, they also proposed the rates of tuition fees for educational institutions in upazila, district towns and divisional

They also proposed that the tuition fee could be increased by 10 per cent every three years.

They also demanded cancellation of PSC exam.